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Greetings- I am writing in support of the 2nd amendment clause which makes it clear that the
right to bear arms was and still should be intendeded to apply to a well-regulated militia. The
founders of this country did not intend for unmonitored, unlimited gun ownership that
undermines public safety. 

Please vote to support SB 764, SB 797, and SB 867

Thanks for your time and attention to this matter, 
Cheryl O'Neill
24307 High Pass Rd
Junction City, OR 97448

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone
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